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July 26, 2012 

 

Mr. Bill Wycko 

Environmental Review Officer 

San Francisco Planning Department 

1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 

San Francisco, CA  94103 

 

Dear Mr. Wycko, 

On July 18, 2012, the Historic Preservation Commission (HPC) held a public hearing and took 

public comment on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the proposed 706 Mission 

Street – The Mexican Museum and Residential Tower Project (2008.1084E).  After discussion, the 

HPC arrived at the comments below: 

  

 The HPC agreed the document presented sufficiently addressed and responded to the 

comments made previously by the Architectural Review Committee. 

 The HPC agreed the write-up regarding the treatment to the building is adequate. 

The HPC appreciates the opportunity to participate in review of this environmental document. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charles Edwin Chase, President 

Historic Preservation Commission 

 


